RELEASED

Republic of the Philippines NOV A 4 2022
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATIONC HE DR O mn

Regional Office lil l

CHEDRO-lIl MEMORANDUM

No. [To . s. 2022
For . ALL PRESIDENTS/HEADS OF HIGHER EDUCATION INSTITUTIONS
IN REGION il

Subject : NSTP Program Offering in HEls

Date . 11 November 2022

As part of this Office’s updating of its database for the NSTP Program offerings in the
region, all higher education institutions are advised to answer the provided link below
to update the List of NSTP Program Offerings for the Academic Year 2022-2023 on or
before November 18, 2022.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeykBde0sS3aw1peY
yOXgTSLTfELSYT6mk9oYor-7gNptmx5g/viewform

Should there be any question/clarification, the designated staff may directly coordinate
with Dr. Mildred M. Libot, Supervising Education Program Specialist, CHED — Central
Luzon at 09616735665.

For compliance of all concerned.

DR. LEONID SIGUA-CALAGUI, LLB, CESOIll
Director IV



